
2019 PHFA Multifamily Affordable Housing Conference 

Request for Presentations 

 

The Pennsylvania Housing Finance Agency (PHFA) invites interested speakers to 

submit a Proposal to Present at the Multifamily Affordable Housing Conference. 

The purpose of the conference is to provide quality learning and networking 

opportunities to resident service coordinators, service providers, property and on-

site managers, and others who are involved in affordable rental housing. Attendees 

should gain new knowledge and experience and the ability to design and carry out 

service programs that enrich residents' lives, build strong communities, and 

improve the financial position of the property. 

 

Audience 

Each year, approximately 500-600 people attend PHFA's MAH Conference and 

each breakout session attracts between 30 and 120 people. Participants include 

resident service coordinators, supportive services providers, on-site and regional 

property managers, state and local government representatives, staff from public 

housing and redevelopment authorities, and representatives from various social 

service agencies.  

 

Conference participants come from Pennsylvania and surrounding states. 

Attendees work with senior citizens, families, and residents with special needs 

(persons with disabilities, victims of domestic violence, persons who were 

formerly homeless, etc.) 

 

Presentation Format 

Presenters should plan for a 60 or 120 minute presentation to educate and inform 

attendees of new or innovative topics/trends or to provide in-depth training and 

instruction on more familiar topics. Each session should be identified as basic, 

intermediate, or advanced. PHFA will provide a moderator and room monitor for 

each session.  

 

 

Please have the submission form completed by October 6, 2017. 
 

Complete RFP  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfoyUZcCE_P_w7SxvtSQuHk0PPqL0Tx9D7CW1dbia8GJvbhAw/viewform?usp=sf_link

